
 
 

 
 

Miss Fielding & Miss Harrison 

Friday 23rd September 
CLASS NEWS 

The children have enjoyed another busy week in Starfish class. We have enjoyed 

making pizzas, visiting the forest school and beginning to learn new sounds and 

numbers. 

Birth certificates 

If you have not yet shown your child’s birth certificate, please bring it to the 

office as soon as possible. 

New Reception Church Service: 

You are warmly welcome to join the Reception children as they go to St Paul’s 

Church.  The service will start at 9.15am and will involve a short welcome by Rev 

Chris and Rev Julie. We would love to see you there! If you are able to help the 

children walk to and from the church, please let a member of staff know. 

The Y1 children in Starfish will join us as well, they will work on their Geography 

field work skills as we walk to and from the Church and create maps back in 

class! 

Coffee Morning: 

You are warmly invited to the McMillan Coffee Morning, run by the PTA on Friday 

30th September 9am-10am. The PTA have mentioned that it would be great if as 

many of our ‘new’ parents attend, they would love to get to know you! 

PE: 

Please could your child have their PE pumps in school, we are going to try PE on 

a Tuesday! 

Letters 

Class newsletters and our school newsletter will be available on our website 

every week. Please go to www.stpaulsrawtenstall.co.uk, click the school life tab 

 classes and starfish. If you would like a paper or emailed copy, please let a 

member of staff know. 

Parent helpers: 

If you have a spare hour/half hour, we would always welcome your support in 

school, especially to hear readers! Although you wouldn’t be working in your 

child’s class, we would appreciate the support in other classes within the Infant 

department. Please let me know if this is something you would be willing to help 

with. 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

New Reception church service: Tuesday 27th September at 9.15am 

Reading and Phonics workshop: Thursday 20th October at 3.15pm 

Harvest Service in church: Thursday 20th October at 9.30am 

Shared Learning: Tuesday 20th December at 2.30pm 

 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

 

This week’s Stars of the Week 

are: 

Bonnie-Leigh Fleming and Arzu 

Abraham 

For working hard this week in 

addition 

This week’s BLP Learner is: 

Coby Robinson 

For persevering with his cutting 

skills 

 

Please bring into school: 
Photos of holiday destinations 
(showing a different culture/food 
would be excellent!) 
Photographs of themselves to help 
with sharing our favourite memories 
(i.e. birthday/holiday etc) 
Any information on Baptism (to help 
with our topic in RE) 
Any pictures of ‘old’ cars to support 
our work on long ago. 
 

 

 

 

http://www.stpaulsrawtenstall.co.uk/

